
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/6/2023 1:27:05 PM

First name: richard

Last name: jackson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Perpetua mining project WILL spill toxic material and silt runoff into the RNR wilderness--

inevitably, retaining ponds leak, if not on the surface, then into groundwater. You know this.

To waste the efforts by Nez Perz and others to clean up the Southern branch of the Salmon River is negligent,

and damaging to users and natural water and wildlife  well into the future.

 

The Forest Servive MUST deny the Perpetua mining permit.


